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PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

 
Cancellation of 

April 28th Board Meeting 
 

 
The scheduled meeting of the Coon 
Creek Watershed District Board of 

Managers scheduled for April 28th at 5:30 
pm has been cancelled. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Tim Kelly 
District Administrator 
Coon Creek Watershed District 
4/28/2025 
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